Earl E. Meroney Jr.
Chief of Police
2 Cedar Street
New Egypt, New Jersey 08533

Dispatch: 609-758-7185
Records: 609-758-2241 x 128
Fax: 609-758-1530

January 24, 2023

Dear Residents of Plumsted,

The State of New Jersey passed a bill, (A4769) regarding Firearm Applications, and it was
signed on 12/22/22.

This new bill affects 2C:58-3, 2C:58-4, and 2C:39-6.

Effective 12/22/22, the amended fees are as follows:

Permits to purchase: $25 (Paid in Cash)

FID’s: $50 (Paid in Cash)

Duplicate ID Cards: NO FEE

Permits To Carry’s: $150 to the “Plumsted Twp. Police Department” (Paid in
Cash) & $50 (Money Order) to “Treasurer of State of New Jersey”.

THE NEW FEE SCHEDULE FOR FIREARM APPLICATIONS (EXCLUDING
PERMIT TO CARRY APPLICATIONS) DOES NOT AFFECT APPLICANTS
WHO APPLIED PRIOR TO THE 12/22/22 DATE
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Please refer to the new bill and statutes for further clarification.

Respectfully,

Chief Earl. E. Meroney
Plumsted Township



